
 NEWSLETTER WEEK ENDING 29th NOVEMBER 2024 

SAFEGUARDING NOTICE : Please note if you have a concern with regards to a child please contact Ms Fernandez our Designated 

safeguarding lead or Mrs Smith Responsible Named Person on 01274 545019  or office@hstb.co.uk  

     
  We are delighted to have been selected to take 

part in the Song for the Future project to record a 

song with 2 American artists in school on 

Wednesday 27th November. The final work will be 

played in Salts Mill through old fashioned 

microphones along with some vintage pictures 

and art work completed by Anne Hamilton the  

well known American artist visiting the school this 

week. We look forward to hosting this in school.             

  Attendance         
Best attenders last week were RC 99.1%!! 

Whole school attendance for the week was 91.9%. 
Attendance for the year so far is at 96.0% 

Please note absences will now be queried and proof of illness 
be required. Please help us improve attendance! 

Class  % Attendance  

RC 99.1% 

5S 97.2% 

RM 95.3% 

3P 95.3% 

6E 95.2% 

5G 92.9% 

4CM 92.3% 

6W 91.4% 

4B 90.3% 

2J 90.0% 

3D 89.3% 

1A 87.5% 

1K 86.7% 

2B 86.0% 

Please ensure your child comes to school every day.  If 
your child is poorly, please remember to call school on 

01274 545019 option 1, to let us know the reason. 

 
On Friday the 29th November Reception will hold 

their Monster Mash Ball. Children can come 
dressed as their favourite monster! Children are 

encouraged to bake monster cakes and bring 
them in. Prizes for best bakes!! 

 UPCOMING EVENTS                         

Tuesday 26th November – Reception woods walk 

Wednesday 27th November – Song For Tomorrow workshop Y4 

Friday 29th November – Reception Monster Mash Party 

Friday 29th November 9am  - 6W Class Assembly 

Friday 29th November  - Y4 Nell Bank Linking Schools trip 

Monday 2nd December – Y4 Viking Day in school  

Tuesday 10th & Thursday 12th December 2pm – KS1 Nativity 

 

 

 

 

                    
Thankyou to our two candidates for putting 

themselves forward to be on the schools 

governing body. Please support them by voting to 

ensure we are able to make an appointment. 

 

                                                      

SUPERSTAR OF THE WEEK!  

Qurat ul-Ain Syed 4B for Amazing Writing  

FRIDAY 29TH 

OCTOBER 

FROM 1PM  

HEATON ST BARNABAS 

CE  

mailto:office@hstb.co.uk

